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Overview by Community

Darboy Sanitary District: The Sanitary District cleaned the manhole outside of Pizza Ranch and Mac’s
Macaroni and Cheese Restaurant to remove grease and solids built up in the flow channel. The majority
of the grease was in the Mac’s lateral and their cleaning frequency was changed to every two months.
There are also gradient issues within the manhole and the Sanitary District is looking into grinding down
the flow channel to reduce the pooling.

The Bin Vinai Restaurant has refused to perform their grease trap cleanings or cross connection testing
and is subject to interruption of service.

A total of 5 reminder letters are required and 3 site visits will be conducted.

Village of Combined Locks: The latest grease trap cleaning submittal from Rico’s again showed little
grease captured in the trap. We have moved them to a 6 month cleaning schedule and the Village is
investigating the sanitary sewer line downstream to determine which lateral is Rico’s and if any grease
is entering the municipal sanitary sewer.

No reminder letters are required and one site visit will be conducted.

Village of Kimberly: There were no significant issues within the Village during October.

There is 1 reminder letter to send and O sites will require site visits.

Village of Little Chute: There were no significant issues within the Village during October.

There are 3 reminder letters to send and 1 site visit is required.

City of Kaukauna: We visited Plan B and will be asking the Commission for guidance as to whether
they will require installation of a grease trap. The city of Kaukauna discovered grease in the sewer line,
downstream of a group of Second Street restaurants. We encouraged John Neumeier to contact the

HOVMSD to arrange for televising of the section to further pinpoint the source of the grease.

A total of 5 reminder letters are required and O site visits will be performed.



